GRANTS AVAILABLE THROUGH THE OSFM

In order for a fire department or fire district to be eligible for any grant from the Office of the State Fire
Marshal, the department or district must be in compliance with the NFIRS Reporting Program.

To check on your NFIRS compliance, please contact Vicki Fraase at Vicki.fraase@illinois.gov or phone (217)

558-0325.
TYPE OF GRANT DO YOU QUALIFY? AMOUNT AVAILABLE CONTACT
(Subject to Legislative
appropriation)
New Fire District Grant | This grant is available to any $500 John Fennell
newly formed fire district. (217) 785-4144
John.fennell@illinois.gov

Arson Fines Grant This grant is available to the $450 Richard Crum

departments who fought a fire
where an arsonist was
convicted of the crime and has
paid the fine. The purpose of
the grant is for the purchase of
arson equipment.

(217) 785-4713
Richard.crum@illinois.gov

Training
Reimbursement
Funding Grant

This grant is for reimbursement
of local government training
cost.

Reimbursement is
calculated by formula
from all qualified costs

submitted by a
specified deadline.

Mitzi Woodson
(217) 785-1003
Mitzi.woodson@illinois.gov

Small Equipment Grant

Any department or district
qualifies for this grant. The
purpose is to purchase
necessary equipment needed.
To qualify, the
department/district must
provide evidence of a need for
the grant.

Up to $26,000

Janet Patterson
(217) 785-4717
Janet. Patterson@illinois.gov
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